
Subject: Notification Regarding Your Conference Abstract Submission 

Dear [Author's Name], 

We appreciate your recent submission to [Conference Name] titled 

"[Abstract Title]." After a thorough review process, we regret to inform 

you that your abstract was not selected for presentation at this year's 

conference. 

The selection process was highly competitive, with many excellent 

submissions. Unfortunately, due to limited slots, we were unable to 

accept all entries. Please be assured that your work was carefully 

evaluated by multiple reviewers, and we encourage you to consider 

submitting again in the future. 

We thank you for your interest in [Conference Name] and for your 

contributions to the field. We wish you all the best in your future 

research endeavors. 

Kind regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Conference Name/Organization] 


